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The State of Texas
Office of State - Federal Relations

December 20, 1977

Dolph Briscoe
Governor

Harry E. McAdams
Director

Dr. Hector Garcia
American GI Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

It is always a pleasure to work with you, and I thoroughly
enjoyed the opportunity to see and visit with you during
your trip to Washington with the Corpus Christi group.

I appreciate your good letter and I especially appreciate
the autographed copy of "Among the Val iant".

During this holiday season I wish God's richest blessings
on you and all that are dear to you.

With kindest personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

E. McAda

HEM(ASC ~

1019 Nineteenth Street, N.W. · Suite 830 · Washington, D.C. 20036 · 202/223-3265

Post Office Box 13005 · 205 Sam Houston State Office Building · Austin, Texas 78711 · 512/475-7805


